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Subject:        Fw: British-Irish Parliamentary Assembly - Committee A - Report on Cross-border Police Cooperation and Illicit Trade 





Paula, 

I had been asked to contact Tara Kelly to see if this rep had been sent to the Revenue Commissioners and Dept of Justice. Revenue Commissioners have direct responsibilty for dealing with illicit trade of tobacco. It is also a matter for the Guards. 
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Tara told me when I contacted her in July that they had received a response from the Revenue Commissioners I explained to Tara that we would just be forwarding the report to the Revenue  and DJELR for their observations.This rep could actually be closed, no further action required. 

Regards 

Clare 


Clare O'Reilly
Tobacco and Alcohol Control Unit
Department of Health
Hawkins House 
Dublin 2
t:6354099 

